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Village of Stirling
November 17, 2010

The Village of Stirling Council meeting was held at the Stirling

Community Centre on November 17, 2010. In attendance were Mayor

Edwards, Councillors Selk, Bikman, Hirsche and Tanner, CAO Barton and

Director of Stirling Services Leuzinger.

CALLED TO ORDER

ADDITIONS

AGENDA

MINUTES

DELEGATION

OCTOBER 2010
BANK
RECONCILIATION

ACCOUNTS
PAYABLE

Mayor Edwards called the meeting to order at 5:00pm.
All Council Meeting

Councillor Selk moved to adopt the agenda.
Carried

Councillor Bikman moved to adopt the minutes of the October 6, 2010
Council Meeting.
Carried

Councillor Selk moved to adopt the minutes of the October 13, 2010
Special Council Meeting, as amended.
Carried

Councillor Bikman moved to adopt the minutes of the October 27, 2010
Organizational Meeting.
Carried

Councillor Bikman moved to adopt the minutes of the October 27, 2010
Council Meeting.
Carried

Mark Murphy, south zone representative, of the Alberta Emergency
Management Agency made a presentation to Council outlining the
services of the agency and how we as the Village can utilize these
services in times of need.

Councillor Hirsche moved to accept the October 2010 Bank
Reconciliation.
Carried

Councillor Selk moved to accept accounts payable #20102505 -
#20102526 and #20102534 - #20102552.
Carried
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CAQ REPORT

CORRESPONDENCE

ROUNDTABLE

ADJOURN

Councillor Selk moved to accept the CAO Report as information, as
presented by administration.
Carried

Councillor Tanner moved to accept the correspondence as information,
as presented.
Carried

Councillor Bikman discussed the Joint Traffic Safety Committee in
Raymond that he attended. He noted that the employment has been
advertised and the closing date will be November 28, 2010.

Councillor Selk attended the Ridge Water Commission meeting this
week, stating that he was appointed as the Chair.

Mayor Edwards discussed a meeting he attended with the Mayors of
Raymond, Cardston, and Magrath. One of the main issues that were
brought up was the lack of police involvement in our communities. He
also discussed the meeting he attended with the RCMP, and the
declining service levels.

Councillor Hirsche asked administration to contact FORTIS about a
flickering street light at the corner of 6A Street.

Councillor Tanner discussed the Ridge Country Housing meeting that
he attended.

Councillor Selk moved to adjourn at 6:24pm.
Carried




